
Lt. Governor Phil Scott statement about 24 Hours of Stratton/Taste of Vermont:

“I was honored and proud to take part in the 24 Hours of Stratton because – regardless of my 
lack of skill on the slopes – I knew I was part of a winning team which helps raise money for 
Vermont children living in poverty. The Stratton Foundation deserves a gold medal for putting 
on this year’s events, raising $18,000 toward that mission. Capping it all off with the Taste of 
Vermont was the icing on the cake – or the maple syrup on the pancakes, in Vermont terms. 
From start to finish, these 24 hours were about Vermonters working together to help our local 
children in need, all while appreciating what our beautiful state has to offer.”


